Irene Avenue Lancing West Sussex BN15 9NZ



Telephone: 01903 854970 Fax: 01903 854975

Email: office@theglobeprimary.co.uk Website: www.theglobeprimary.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mrs L. Gould Head of School: Mrs Y. Kidd

25th October 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

## RE: SWIMMING LESSONS -CHANGE OF DAY FROM 5th NOVEMBER

Due to a change in PE lesson times there will be a change of swimming days for the next half term. Please see the attached table for details.

Please remember that on your child's swimming day, they will need to bring a bag with:

- Swimming costume
- Towel
- Swimming hat
- Flip flops/crocs

Children should wear a swimming hat. If your child does not already own a swimming hat, they are available to purchase from the School Office for £2. Swimming goggles are optional.

## **Earrings**

Children cannot wear earrings when swimming and covering the piercing with tape will not be suitable. Your child needs to either be able to remove their own earrings or not wear them to school on their swimming days. If your child has recently had their ears pierced, guidance advises swimming should be avoided for 24 hours, and ideally until it is healed properly. A general guide re healing times is between 6 and 8 weeks. If your child has recently had their ears pierced, please communicate with the class teacher in writing your preferences regarding swimming during the healing period. If the school agrees that the ears have healed sufficiently and your child is able to remove and replace (if necessary) the earrings we are happy to take a directive from you as parent/carer.

You are invited to make a voluntary £2 contribution for each swimming session. This will contribute towards the costs involved in maintaining the swimming pool. This amount can be paid weekly in cash given to the class teacher or a half termly online payment via the Arbor App.

Please see swimming session details attached overleaf.

If you have any queries, please see your child's class teacher.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs y Kidd

Head of School







Executive Headteacher: Mrs L. Gould Head of School: Mrs Y. Kidd

## SWIMMING SESSIONS - 2nd Half of Autumn Term

Reception:	
Rabbits	Mondays
Owls	Tuesdays

Year 1/2	
Brighton	Fridays
Hove	Fridays
Shoreham	Thursdays
Worthing	Thursdays

Year 3:	
Mexico	Mondays
Malawi	Wednesdays
Germany	Tuesdays

Year 4:	
Sri Lanka	Tuesdays
Cambodia	Wednesdays
Thailand	Mondays

Year 5:	
Egypt	Mondays
Pakistan	Tuesdays
Syria	Wednesdays

Year 6:	
Indonesia	Tuesdays
India	Mondays
Nepal	Wednesdays